
Valhalla Residents 
On Monday, January 15th the maintenance staff will be 

plowing the parking lot of snow. 

Please remove your vehicles from the parking lot by 
the time indicated below. 

1-4 at 8:30 AM

5-8 at 10 AM

8-11 at 1 PM

12 at 2:30 PM

Even if there are delays, move your vehicle by the indicated time, and 

do not park in the lot until the section has been cleared and sanded. 

If your vehicle is not moved it may be subject to being towed at the 
owner’s expense. 

As this is the first snowplowing of the season notices are going to 
every unit, in the future they will only be in the lobbies and emailed


